July 2, 1841

Dear Taylor,

Thanks for your letter about tha 19%h. I fanoy I remembar

connection
that my complicated traln/from Harpenden ussd to gat in about
half-past one. I suppose this 1s ¢nﬁpat1blu with the afterncon
meeting. As for blood-group figurea, we could ghow the dig=
tinetlion of Bouthern England, Northern England and Scotland, but
nor very much more yet, since Scotland, which gecgraphioally
will bear sub=dividing, is still very weak in numbers, and we
have no appreoisble additicns from Ireland op Wales. I am
Irying with the material we now have and that of Praser Roberts
from Bristol to divide Bouthern England in three parts, but I
soaroely expect significant differsncea.
I have received the enclosed from one, W.H.Newton, whom you

may know - and I have forgotten. The oagea are not properly the
property of my Department, having been bought out of the Roockefeller
Some ot VA o 13,008, % ghommer, gou shtak pREERIBALE Y o

whed-he-eslts. caged moved to Cambridge.
Yours einoerely,

Letter from W.H.Newton

(wsnting to borrew rebblt ocspes for storing individual mets
of studente' chemicel apparctus.



